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Dear Friends and Colleagues, 

  

Welcome to the official webpage of  the IMMAJ-PJMCC Foundation, Inc.!

  

The IMMAJ-PJMCC Foundation, Inc. is  a non-stock, non-profit organization which seeks to
address the education and  training requirements of seafarers of our affiliated manning
agencies which  service the needs of the Japanese-owned or controlled fleet.  

  

This website has been created to  help you find information about how to avail of, and qualify
for, the free  training courses that are available to seafarers of our affiliated manning  agencies. 
It also provides information  regarding the cadet programs offered to young seafarers who are
aspiring to  become marine officers. 

  

We hope to reach out to as  many stakeholders in the maritime industry through this website
and  ensure that we are able to maintain a pool of Filipino seafarers who have the  competence,
qualification and certification needed to work for the Japanese  merchant fleet. 

  

On behalf of the Board of Trustees  of the IMMAJ-PJMCC Foundation, Inc., I would like to take
this opportunity to welcome  you to our site!
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Sincerely,

  

  

  

EDUARDO U. MANESE
    President

  

IMMAJ-PJMCC Foundation, Inc.
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